

February 28, 2025

Armaan Chowdhry NYSLRS Project Management Team 110 State Street Albany, NY 12236

Dear Armaan:

Thank you for your work on our annual Calendar Year End (CYE) project over these many months. This undertaking is one of our most important functions, and you played a key role in achieving our first successful, independent CYE effort.

The team's performance is an example of the talent moving NYSLRS and the new system forward. We are deeply grateful for your professionalism, teamwork and dedication.

Sincerely,

Thalia Melendez

Assistant Comptroller

Colleen Gardner

Executive Deputy Comptroller

Callien Gardner